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09/15/2020

Ordered:

That the following be removed from the Calendar:

Whereas Health and safety, racial equity, and family partnerships are among the guiding principles
of the Cambridge Public Schools Department in their planning for reopening; and  

Whereas Cambridge Public School educators and many caregivers are essential workers; and  

Whereas There cannot be a safe reopening of schools without addressing childcare needs of both
families and educators; and  

Whereas The lack of childcare options must not be a barrier to scholars' learning; now therefore be
it  

Resolved That the Cambridge Public School District works with the City of Cambridge Department
of Human Services and community partners to determine childcare options and to provide an update
to the School Committee on what is possible, to ensure options for Cambridge Public School
families and educators as soon as possible.
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